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MEETING TYPE: Board of Alderman 

DATE: November 13, 2023 

SUBMITTED BY: Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager   

ITEM TYPE: Report 

AGENDA SECTION: Reports    

SUBJECT:  

DETAILS: The Town has received an estimate from Greg Honeycutt, with Yates and 
Funderburk, for replacing the sidewalks in front of the businesses on South 
Central Avenue from E Ryder Avenue to W Mills Street. The estimate came 
back at approximately $250,000, which we will have to go out for a formal 
bidding process to get the project completed.    

 

  


